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The NASE course target are secondary school teachers, but in this case there were 

several professors at the University (65% of participants). Some of them mentioned 

that the level of the curse was low for them, but all of them mentioned that the 

course had been useful or very useful for them. Really, they participated in the 

course for personal reason more than for professional reason. 

In the final session, several participants give their opinions about the course. 

• Thank you very much for the course. I like it. In particular workshops and 

observation. 

• Thank you very much I am very interesting when I observe some of planets 
of the solar system with telescope and some stars. 

• There is a participant interested in co-operation between various NASE 

groups. LOC will help in this way 

• Another was interested in NASE funded. NASE team is voluntary. 

• Finally, another participant asked about the future meetings of IAU. In 

particular, IAU General Assembly in South Korea.  In addition, various CAP 

events can be find in the ESO web site. Future NASE courses are in the 

website of NASE. 

The course was finished after this session 

 


